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Extension of Timeline for submission of public comments on the Report 

of the Working Group on Social Stock Exchange 

 

SEBI had put up the report of the working group on Social Stock Exchange for 

public consultation on its website on June 01, 2020 seeking comments by June 

30, 2020. 

 

In view of the requests seeking extension of timeline for submission of 

comments due to COVID-19 pandemic, it has been decided to extend the 

timeline for seeking public comments to July 15, 2020.  

 

The comments may please be provided in the following format 

 

Name of entity / person : 

Contact Number & Email Address : 

Sr. No. Recommendation in 

the report to which the 

comment pertains 

Suggestion/ 

Comments 

Rationale 

    

 

The comments may be sent by email to Smt. Yogita Jadhav, DGM at 

(yogitag@sebi.gov.in), and Shri Abhishek Rozatkar, AGM 

(abhishekr@sebi.gov.in) no later than July 15, 2020.  
 

While sending email, kindly mention the subject as "Comments on SSE 

Report". 

*** 


